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Skills-Based Volunteer Opportunities  

      
 
 

 

Agency Partner Description & Details of Opportunity Commitment 
 

The Hebron House of 
Hospitality 

 

Redesign Website –  
The Hebron House of Hospitality is looking for help to do a 
remodel of their website. The opportunity requires a 
background in website design.  

 

Short or long term: 
Project to be 
completed as 
schedule allows  

St. Joseph Academy 
 

Database Entry & Organization -  
A computer savvy individual is needed to enter data from past 
grant applications into our resource development database 
(eTapestry) 

Short or long term: 
Weekdays, between 
9am-4:30pm  
(Project to be completed 
by August 31). 
 

Jewish Family Services Computer Inventory Clerk –  
Duties will include checking the serial numbers, the computer 
names, the hard drive capacity, the amount of memory and the 
anti-virus software for all on-site computers at the agency. 

Long term/flexible: 
80 hour project to be 
completed over 2-3 
months 

Interfaith-Senior Centers Computer/Technology Tutors –  
McGovern Park Senior Center and Washington Park Senior 
Centers are looking for volunteers to work one on one with 
individuals to teach them how to use their smart phones, 
tablets, or computers and help answer their tech related 
questions. 

Short or long term: 
Weekdays, between 
8:30 am to 4:00 pm.  

Non skills-based: Family-Friendly Volunteer Opportunity  (June 21st)  
 

United Way of  
Greater Milwaukee & 
Waukesha County 

 

Emerging Leaders – Day of Action  
The United Way Emerging Leaders invite all community members and families to join them 
for Day of Action on June 21st to help create resources that focus on education and 
support local youth. Volunteers will help pack parent-engagement kits and complete various 
beautification projects a local elementary school.  
Register online: https://www.UnitedWayGMWC.org/Day-of-Action 

For more information or to volunteer for an opportunity: 
Contact Callai Reed at: creed@unitedwaygmwc.org or 414.263.8320 


